
Advertisement for Bids
Sealed bids will be received by
Gannett Fleming, Inc. at their
office located at Foster Plaza
8, Suite 400, 730 Holiday Drive,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15220  until
12:00  PM,  local  time,  on
Wednesday, October 16, 2024,
and will be publicly opened by
the Project Manager. Bids are
being  requested  to  provide
traffic control services for the
inspection  of  the  Ft.  Pitt,
Liberty,  and  Squirrel  Hill
Tunnels  located  near
downtown  Pittsburgh.  Bid
forms and specifications  are
available  by  email.  Contact
Scott  Pearson  at
smpearson@gfnet.com
or  call  412-503-4949  to
request bid documents.


